Docket Nos@ JuL1s wn
~270

and 50-287

Dr. Spencer H. Bush

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Bush:

o copies of the following are transmitted
thyreen (16) the Committee:
the information of

DUKE._FOWTR COMPANY
(Oconee Nuclear Station Units 1, 2 and 3)

AEC lckter dated July 9, 1971, to Duke Powe
additional informatien to complete
ECCS for the atove units,

r Corpany requesting
the steff's evaluation of the

Distraibution:

Docket File (3)(—""_¢

PWR-2 Reading

RCDeYoung

FWKaras (2)

ASchwencer
Sincerely,
Peter A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Liceusing

Enclosures:

As stated

orncep | PRLIAD/PWRs | DRL:PWR-2 |DRL:AD/PWRs | |
R | dSlied ,,[g
SURNAME p | & aras:eag 1,CGLong |RCDeYOung/ N | B
sy | TS YUK/ /I ) T i S

Form ABC-318 Mev. -58) US. COVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE  108~O- o 5 4 49

7912120 706 0"



